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29 April 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

RAAC Update 
 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding.  
 
We are pleased to inform you that both contractors are now on site. Contractors will be 
assembling scaffolding and preparing the groundworks this week.  
 
The community drop in event mentioned in the last update will take place on 
 
Thursday May 9th 4pm – 6pm  
 
Representatives from the DFE and both contractors will be here to share more details 
about the work. 
 
We hope that you can join us.  
 
 
Best wishes 
 
 

 
 
 
Headteacher 
 


